

Prairie Volleyball Club

Invites all 5th through 11th Grade Girls

to become a part of our Club!!

If you enjoy volleyball, want to improve your skills,

and have FUN this is an excellent way to do so.

A Parent Information Meeting for those wishing to get more information about Prairie Volleyball Club will be held:

Monday September 25th at 7:00pm in the High School cafeteria.

Tryout information and required forms will be posted on our website at www.prairievolleyball.com

Please contact Melissa Carnahan, Club President, at 319-361-0179 or Melissa.carnahan@kirkwood.edu with any questions.

"This is not a College Community School District publication. It is being distributed through the school district as a community service of the district to inform you of other community activities or services available."